
The 
Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL) 

Bulletin #16  

 

November 2014 

 
 
 
 

      Seating Benefits Working Group 
 
 
 

AADL is looking for interested stakeholders to participate in a working group to discuss and review issues 
regarding access to AADL seating benefits. 

Working group members will be providing input on current and alternative requirements to be a Seating 
Authorizer or Vendor and levels/classifications of seating benefits. 
 
The AADL program currently provides seating benefits to eligible Albertans through agreements with 
20 AADL approved seating vendors across Alberta via 13 Seating Clinics.   

AADL is seeking members that represent: 

o Seating Authorizers and Technicians 

o Non-Seating Authorizers 

o Community based services 

o Facility based services (long term care or supportive living) 

o Remote, rural communities 

o Urban communities 

Members will serve for approximately two-three months, ending by February 28, 2015 (four to six 
meetings). 

If you are interested please submit a short statement of interest to Kyle Duplessis, Program Manager for 
Seating Benefits at kyle.duplessis@gov.ab.ca.  

The statement should include the following information: 

- Previous experience with seating equipment 

- Details about your current clinical position 

Statements of Interest will be accepted until November 21, 2014. 
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